
 

 

Introduction to Being a Union Steward 
 

Saturday December 2, 2017 – 9:00 am to 5:00 pm 
Location Charlottetown Regional Office 

 
This one-day course will introduce participants to the basic concepts and 

practices of stewarding.  The training is part of PSAC’s new series of short 
courses dedicated to supporting union stewards.  New stewards will benefit 

from taking this course prior to taking the Grievance Handling course. 

 

What is covered:  ► Members residing within a 40 km radius of course location     

                                    will receive a $50 per diem upon completion of the course. 

                               ► Loss of salary (where applicable) will be reimbursed. 
                                   Members who work weekends or evenings must provide a    

                                   shift schedule. 
 

                               ► Family care will be reimbursed as per the PSAC policy   
                           on family care. 

 

       http://psacatlantic.ca/prince-edward-island-course-
registration 

Register online or phone at (902) 892-5481 or 1-800-409-3184 

or by e-mail to Charlottetown-Registration@psac-afpc.com 
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